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From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: 

To: John Slemkewicz 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco, Nonnye Grant 
Subject: RE Name Change for lndiantown Gas - DN 100395-GU 

Tuesday, September 14, 2010 2 03 PM 

Per this e-mall, i will change the "," to "-" in the docket title. 

_;- 
-~ 

From: John Slemkewicz 
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2010 2:02 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Subject RE: Name Change for Indiantown Gas - DN 100395-GU 

yes ...p lease change it from "," to "-" 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2010 1:59 PM 
To: John Slemkewicz 
Cc: Connie Kummer; Andrew Maurey; Cheryl Buleua-Banks; Nonnye Grant; Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Name Change for Indiantown Gas - DN 100395-GU 

John, 
Do you want the Clerk's Office to change the docket tit le 

from: 
"Request for acknowledgment of name change from lndiantown Gas Company to 
Florida Public utilities company, lndiantown Division." 
to 
"Request for acknowledgment of name change from lndiantown Gas Company to 
Florida Public utilities Company - lndiantown Division." 

?, or leave as is ? 

also, 

If you would like the attachment to your e-mail placed in the docket file, the 
attachment needs to be printed and forwarded to CLK with a memo providing 
instructions to the Clerk's Office regarding processing (i.e. advising if it should be 
placed in the docket file, or in administrative/consumer/parties correspondence). 

Thank you for your help, 
Marguerite. 

, L I  * 
- 7 6 1 4  SEP ET!- From: John Slemkewicz 

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2010 11:39 AM 

9/14/2010 
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To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Connie Kummer; Andrew Maurey; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Subject: FW: Name Change for Indiantown Gas - DN 100395-GU 

Per the attached letter, the new official name is "Florida Public Utilities Company - lndiantown 
Division" 

Please include this letter In the DN 100395-GU docket file. 

From: beth,keating@akerman.Com [mailto: beth. keating@akerman.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2010 11:14 AM 
To: John Slemkewicz 
Subjeb: Name Change for Indiantown Gas 

John, 

Attached is a letter that reflects the correct name that lndiantown will now operate under. Please don't hesitate to contact me if 
you have questions. Have a great day! 

Sincerely, 
Beth Keating 
Akerman Sente6ii.t 
(850) 224-9634 
(850) 521-8002 (direct) 
beth.keating@akerman.com 

www.akerman.coml Bio I V Card 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: The infamatian contained in this transmission may be privileged and confidential information, and io intended only for the use of the individual or entiw 
named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying ofthis communication is stticctly prohibited. If 
you have received this transmission ~n error, please immediately reply to the render that you have received this communication in enor and then delete it. Thank you. 

CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To comply with U.S. Treasury Depsmen t  and IRS regulations, we are required 10 advise you that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any U.S. federal tax advice 
contained in this transminal, IS not intended or wtinen to be used. and cannot be used, by any person for the purpose of (I) avoiding penalties under the U S .  Internal Revenue Code, or ( i l l  
promoting, marketing or recommending to another p a w  any transaction or maner addressed in this e-mail or attachment. 
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